
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2019  Term 2  Week 2-3                   Principal: Kim Rogan 

                          Barmedman Public School 

             “BPS Bulletin”  
 

Robertson St, Barmedman NSW 2668 

Phone: (02) 6976 2128 

Fax: (02) 6976 2006 

Email: Barmedman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://barmedman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Our Motto: Desire to do well 
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SIRE  

CALENDAR 
WEEK 2  

Tuesday 7th May Mrs Rogan and Mrs Haisell at 
Science and Technology Course 

Friday 10th May Mrs Rogan Leeton 
  

WEEK 3  
Tuesday 14th May NAPLAN  

Wednesday 15th May NAPLAN 

Thursday 16th May NAPLAN 

Friday 17th May Possum Magic Excursion 

  

Dates to Remember  

Saturday 18th May Election – voting held at the 
School 

  

Term 2  Week 2-3 2019 

NAPLAN  

Earn and Learn 

In week 3, students in Year 3 and Year 5 will 
complete NAPLAN tests on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday. If any students are away on these 
days, they are able to complete any tests missed on 
the Friday.  

Any testing for students can be stressful, so I just 
ask that parents encourage their children to try 
their best and make sure they get enough sleep 
each night for the big day ahead.  

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

Barmedman Public School is once again participating in 
the Woolworths earn and learn program. Last time we 
did this our amazing families raised over 4,000 
stickers!! 

Let's see if we can beat this amount this time.  We have 
registered our school and the program kicks off on 1st 
May until 25th June.  Every time you shop at 
Woolworths you collect the stickers and a sheet to put 
them on.  When you have a complete sheet bring them 
into the school office.  

If you don't want to put the stickers onto the sheets, 
don't worry, we'll do that for you!  There will be a 
collection box in the school office for stickers and/or 
sheets. 

 

 

Student of the Fortnight 

On Friday 17th May, students will be travelling to 
Griffith to see the production of Possum Magic. 
Students will be travelling by car and watching the 
performance and have lunch in the park. Please 
complete the permission note attached and return to 
school. 

The excursion will cost $5 per student. If you need to 
arrange a payment alternative please see Mrs Rogan. 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch and wear 
full school uniform. 

We will be leaving the School at 9am sharp and will 
return to school at 3pm. 

Connor has settled into 
the term nicely and is 
working hard to 
complete his work. 

Keep up the great work 
Connor! 

Possum Magic  

Mother’s day afternoon tea  

On Monday 13th May, the School will be celebrating 
Mother’s Day by having a special afternoon tea from 
2.15pm– 3pm.  

All Mother’s/Nan’s are invited to share this wonderful 
celebration. 

 

       

  

 


